POLICY

USED CAR DEALERS CLASS II LICENSES

'On QOctober 11, 2005 the Commissioners voted and reaffirmed on November 1, 2005 that ‘
there will be no new Used Car Dealer Class II Licenses issued, unless it can be shown
that there is an extraordinary need for such license and that it benefits the citizens of

Cambridge.
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